

OCTOBER 2025 NEWSLETTER



Website | Facebook | X | Instagram | Contact Us

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST

PUBLIC NOTICES



Transit Needs Assessment – Public Survey

The Town of Gander is working with Colliers Project Leaders on a Transit Needs Assessment to better understand Gander and area transportation needs.

Take a few minutes to share your transportation habits, needs, and challenges. Your input will help guide how we address growing transit demand.

Survey open until October 10, 2025

Complete survey <u>here.</u>

Gander Project Portal

We're excited to introduce Gander Project Portal! Our new dashboard for tracking progress, timelines, and budgets of key Town projects.

Explore updates across three main categories:

- Fleet and Equipment
- Infrastructure Construction
- Strategic Development

Visit the portal here.







Texts from the Town

Stay in the loop with texts to your phone. Get alerts about service changes, local events, and other important updates!

Sign up now: www.gandercanada.com/texts or text SIGN UP to 1-866-651-8775

2025 Waste Transfer Schedule

The Town of Gander, in partnership with PBO Industrial Disposal Inc., operates a waste transfer station located on McCurdy Drive, next to the Public Works Depot.

Upcoming events:

- October 18
- November 8
- December 13







Council Meetings

The Council schedule will be determined once the new Council is sworn in.

Click here for agendas and minutes

Event Calendar

Stay up to date with everything happening in the Town of Gander!

Check out our frequently updated event calendar for all the latest information:

https://events.gandercanada.com



IN CASE YOU MISSED IT



New remembrance crosswalk in Gander

Representatives from Council, the Gander Royal Canadian Legion, and 9 Wing gathered to unveil Gander's new Remembrance Crosswalk, located on Lindbergh Road near Gander Heritage Memorial Park.

This commemorative crosswalk, featuring red and white with the silhouette of a soldier, honours Canada's veterans and Gander's proud military history. Purposefully positioned to lead directly into Gander Heritage Memorial Park, it is a lasting tribute within the community.

Ballfield Clubhouse Near Completion

Once open, it will give players, families, and fans a more comfortable space to gather.

At the same time, the project is being used to try out a different foundation style, a frost-protected slab, so the Town can learn from experience while improving community facilities.

By using this method in a Town project, we're putting into practice the same approaches we support in housing, and hopefully opening doors to more practical housing solutions in the future.











WELCOME OSEMARTINS

Happy Onam!

Earlier this month, Mayor Farwell joined Gander's Indian community in celebrating Onam with traditional food, music, and cultural performances.

Diversity enriches our town and it's a key part of what makes our town so vibrant.